

נערך על ידי מטיק מרכזי למידה



אוגלית. תשע"ה. **מועד ב**. מס' 016102, 101. גרסה א' -2-

PART I: ACCESS TO INFORMATION FROM WRITTEN TEXTS (70 points)

افرا الفطعه التي امامك، وأجب عن الأسئلة 1-7 التي تليها.

פרק ראשון: הבנת הנקרא (70 נקודות) الفصل الأوّل: فهم المقروء (70 درجة) קרא את הקטע שלפניך, اقرأ القطعة التي أمامك، וענה על השאלות 7-1 שאחריו.

Read the description below and then answer questions 1-7.

A DIFFERENT KIND OF FARM

People are always looking for unusual places to visit. One place that is both unusual and fun is a pizza farm.

What is a pizza farm? A pizza farm is a small farm in the shape of a huge, round pizza. It has eight sections of land. Each section looks like a slice of pizza*. The 5 farmer grows what he needs to make pizza on his farm. For example, he can grow tomatoes in one section. In another section he can grow green peppers. In a third section he can keep cows. He uses the milk from the cows to make cheese for the pizza.

When people visit, the owner shows them the farm. He explains what is in each 10 section. Afterwards, he takes the visitors to the kitchen. There they make their own pizzas and then enjoy eating them.

There are pizza farms all over the United States. People come from far away to visit them. Owners of these farms like to have the farms because they earn a lot of money from this unusual idea.

/ המשך בעמוד 3/

^{*} a slice of pizza – משולש פיצה – משולש מילב ...



אנגלית, תשע"ה, מועד ב , מס' 016102, 401, גרסה א	- 3	-
--	-----	---

أجب بالإنجليزية عن الاسئلة 1-7، حسب القطعة. في الاسئلة 1 و 2 و 4 و 6 ، ضع دائرة حول رقم الإجابة الصحيحة. في الاسئلة الباقية، أجب حسب التعليمات. (35 درجة)

ענה ב<u>אנגלית</u> על השאלות 7-1, על פי הקטע. בשאלות 1, 2, 4 ו־6, הקף במעגל את התשובה הנכונה. בשאר השאלות ענה לפי ההוראות. (35 נקודות)

Answer questions 1-7 in <u>English</u> according to the description.

In questions 1, 2, 4 and 6, circle the number of the correct answer.

In the other questions, follow the instructions.

- What is one reason that the farmers call their farms "pizza farms"?
 The farms (-). (lines 1-8)
 - have cows
 - ii) are very big
 - iii) are round

(5 points)

- Green peppers are an example of (-). (lines 3-8)
 - what the farmer likes on his pizza
 - ii) what the farmer grows on his farm
 - iii) what the cows like to eat

(5 points)

Why does the farmer keep cows? (lines 3-8)

ANSWER:	
	(5 points)

/המשך בעמוד 4/



- 4 - אנגלית. תשע"ה. מועד ב. מס' 401.016102, גרסה א'

4.	What does the farmer tell visitors? (lines 9	-11)
	 What he grows in each section. 	
	ii) Why they should become farmers.	
	iii) How to make cheese.	
		(5 points
5.	What can visitors do on the farm? (lines 9-	-11)
	ANSWER:	(5 points
5.	The writer tells us that people come from fa show us that (-). (lines 12-14)	r away to visit pizza farms to
	i) people want to work on the farms	
	ii) people in the United States travel a lot	
	iii) people like to go to unusual places	
		(5 points)
7.	Why do farmers have pizza farms? (lines 1	2-14)
	ANSWER:	
		(5 points)

/המשך בעמוד 5/



נערך על ידי מטיק מרכזי למידה



1.	What	t is one reason that the farmers call their farms *pizza fa	arms*?
	The	farms (-). (lines 1-8)	
	i)	have cows	
	ii)	are very big	
	(iii)	are round	(5 points)
2.	Gree	n peppers are an example of (-). (lines 3-8)	
	i)	what the farmer likes on his pizza	
	(ii)	what the farmer grows on his farm	
	iii)	what the cows like to eat	
			(5 points)
3.	Why	does the farmer keep cows? (lines 3-8)	
	ANS	WER: "He uses the milk from the cows to make cheese for	the pizza".
	44400		(5 points)
4.	Wh	at does the farmer tell visitors? (lines 9-11)	
	(i)	What he grows in each section.	
	ii)	Why they should become farmers.	
	iii)	How to make cheese.	
			(5 points)
5.	Wh	at can visitors do on the farm? (lines 9-11)	
	ANS	SWER: "The visitors can make their own pizzas and enjoy e	eating them".
			(5 points)



- The writer tells us that people come from far away to visit pizza farms to show us that (-). (lines 12-14)
 - i) people want to work on the farms
 - ii) people in the United States travel a lot
 - (ii) people like to go to unusual places

(5 points)

7. Why do farmers have pizza farms? (lines 12-14)

ANSWER "Farmers have pizza farms because they make them a lot of money".

(5 points)